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September 24, 2009

Terry Fox Walk

Beth McCarthy
· On Friday, September 25 we are going on the Terry Fox Walk at approximately 12:30. Parents and family members are welcome to come and walk with us. We are going to gather in the gym and do a few activities before we walk. The whole event should not take more than one hour.

· Don’t forget to visit our website to keep current on the events that take place at Ian Baillie Primary School. http://ianbaillie.nbed.nb.ca/
· I realize the lower parking lot can be a bit confusing. We will have a sign posted soon. Until then, please park in the center of the parking lot. The outer edge of the parking lot is for those people who are trying to drop their child off quickly and leave. Thank you so much for your cooperation in this.

· Reminder- Donnie Washburn will be at the school in the morning of October 1st to take individual and class pictures. 

· Interim reports will go home in the middle of October. If however, you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact your child’s teacher before that.
· Our “End of the Month” activity will take place on October 23. The students will be walking to the New Brunswick Community to take part in Halloween activities and visit their Haunted House. Parents are welcome to come and help out. More on this in October.
